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Invitation for the 2025 Conduct of Consultations_19 December 2024 

 
 

To:  AIAUC, Chairman 
 BAR, Chairman 

 
 

In line with the Presidential Decree 52/2012 and in particular, article 4, para.3, we extend to you, under your capacity, 
an Invitation for the 2025 Conduct of Consultations on Thursday, December 19th, 2024 at 13:00 p.m. at 

the Administration Building (17), 1st floor.  
 

Kindly note that this year as well, the Consultations will take place in a hybrid mode, therefore, for those that will opt 

for the digital participation, the link will be sent a couple of days prior to December 19th, 2024.  
 

  

 
cc: HCAA 

cc: ΙΑΤΑ, Airport Charges 

 


